December 4, 1950.

Dear Maples

This is to thank you for the copy of
the Annusl Feport of the Federal Depositi Insure
ence Corporation which 1 received in this morming's
msil,

1 greatly appreclate your thougntfulaess
in sending a copy to me.

Witk kind regerds,

Sincerely,

He 3. Zecles.

Honorable Maple T. Harl, Chairmen,
Federal Deposit Insursnce Corporation,
Washington, D. C.
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